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Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing to object to the current plan to build a short tunnel through the World Heritage Site
that is Stonehenge.

| am extremely concerned that National Highways has not taken into consideration the concerns
of UNESCO regarding this. The tunnel will be driven through the wider archaeological landscape
in a destructive way.

They have also not acknowledged the concerns of the Secretary of State that this proposal will
have significantly adverse effects.

| understand that alternative routes have not been properly assessed, which may be cheaper and
will not involve damage to the site. Also that neither have alternatives to such hard landscaping
been looked at.

National Highways have not updated the projected costs or the carbon emission impacts and
costs. They appear not to be taking account that the Climate Crisis has a newly urgent priority.

| believe that these issues need re-examination and a new decision made accordingly.
Stonehenge is one of the most unique and precious artefacts belonging to the people of this
country and it must not be carelessly damaged.

Yours sincerely
Susan Zasikowski





